
CALENDAR DATES NOW  

AVAILABLE ON SKOOLBAG APP 

Aug 14 
Fri 

Primary Assembly 9:00 am 
Fatherõs Day wrapping 1 pm 

Aug 17 
Mon 

Mufti Monday - Gold Coin 

Aug 18 
Tues 

Reconciliation Parent Info 
7:30 pm Chisholm Primary School 

Aug 19 
Wed 

Reconciliation Parent Info 
7:30 pm St. Matthewõs Church  

Aug 20 
Thur 

Fatherõs Day wrapping 

Aug 21 
Fri 

Assembly 9:00 am 
Presented by Year 1 

Aug 24 
Mon 

Numeracy Workshop  6 ð6:40pm 
Good Samaritan Committee  Meeting  

6:45 pm All welcome 

Aug 25 

Tues 

Netball Gala Day, Jamison Park   

Penrith Depart 7:00 am 

Aug 26 
Wed 

Yr 7 (2016) Bede Polding Contract 
signing 7:30 pm 

Aug 27 
Thur 

Voice of Youth Stage 3 
Chisholm Primary School 

Aug 28 
Fri 

 Primary Assembly 9:00 am 
Year 4 

Aug 29 
Sat 

Reconciliation Mass Enrolment 
Ceremony 6:00 pm 

Aug 31 

Mon 

National Litracy & Numeracy 

Week begins See calendar Page 2 

Aug 30 
Sun 

Reconciliation Mass Enrolment 
 St. Matthewõs Church 9:00 am 

Aug 30 
Sun 

Reconciliation Mass Enrolment 
 Chisholm Primary 9:30 am 

Aug 31 
Mon 

National Literacy & Numeracy Week  
starts. See page 2 

Sept 2 
Wed 

Fatherõs Day Stall following  
Dr Seuss Book Parade 

Sep 4 

Fri 

Stage 2 Touch Football Gala Day 

Sept 4 
Fri 

Fatherõs Day Liturgy 9:15 am 
Talent  Quest 10:00 am 

Bbq lunch for Dad at 11:00 am 

Sep 8 
Tues 

Captivate Performance 
7 pm 

Sept 11 
Fri 

Primary Assembly 
Jump Off Day 

 

St Matthewõs Catholic Primary School 
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NEWSLETTER       
   13th August 2015 

ST. MATTHEWôS SCHOOL FOCUS FOR WEEK 5 
ñWe do our bestò 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

This edition of our school newsletter is more like the Christmas edition of 

the òWomenõs Weeklyó that my mum used to always buy! So many things 

are happening. We have put a lot into the scheduling these and hopefully 

all the planning will fall into place!  

 

To help our parents to be aware of all upcoming events, we have increased 

our use of the SKOOLBAG appõs calendar feature. That will give you any 

up to date changes or additions in between newsletters. 477 people have 

the app now on their phones so we will continue to increase its use.  

 

The major upcoming events all have several components, like the 175 year 

Church celebrations. Our National Numeracy and Literacy events go over 

the week of 31 August to 4 September culminating in our Fathersõ Day and 

Talent Quest Morning. Our Good Samaritan Committee Executive have 

tremendous things planned for the remainder of the year commencing 

with our meeting after the Numeracy Parent Workshop 24 August and our 

Fathersõ Sunday Golf Day 11 October. 

 

In an effort to further assist families and students who may need to 

travel for some time to get to school in the morning, we are going to trial 

providing a Breakfast Menu through our school canteen. The trial will run 

from Monday 24 August to Friday 4 September each morning from 

8:30am till 8:45am. Details of the trial and menu are in this newsletter.  

 

My thanks to everyone who are helping organize all of these events for 

the community!  

 

Kind regards,  

Stephen Dowd,  

Principal. 

FATHERõS DAY 

 
We are seeking some mums to help with our Fatherõs day 

wrapping. We will be hold a wrapping morning on Thursday 

20th August at 9am . We would really appreciate your help 

with this to try and make our dadõs presents look fabulous!  

 

The Fatherõs day stall will be held on Wednesday 2nd September.   

Gifts $2 -$5. We are looking for volunteers to help with the stall also.  



Date Event Details 

Friday 
31st July 

Art Competition 
 commences 

All of the students in our Parish Schools are  
encouraged to  enter. 

Saturday 
1st August 

Guessing Competition opens  
Great prizes, tickets $5: 
1st   $1500 Travel Voucher 
2nd  Membership Voucher,        
Hawkesbury Oasis Leisure Centre 
3rd   $500 Myer Gift Card 

Guessing Competition closes and will be drawn 
on 25th  September 2015 at the Parish Dinner 
Dance. 

Friday 
25th  
September 

Parish Dinner Dance 
Windsor RSL Club, 
36 Argyle Street, Windsor. 
Ticket:  $70.00 per person 
Tables of 10. - Like to make up a table 
of ten? 

7.00 pm Champagne on arrival with a three 
course sit down dinner from at 7.30 pm.  After 
dinner dancing and entertainment with the  
drawing of our Guessing Competition and other 
activities throughout the evening with great   
prizes. 

Sunday 
25th October 

Anniversary Celebration Mass at 
{ǘΦ aŀǘǘƘŜǿΩǎ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ŀǘ ммΦлл ŀƳ 

A light lunch will be provided by our Parish after 
Mass in the Church Hall. 

Sunday 
1st November 

{ǘΦ aŀǘǘƘŜǿΩǎ tŀǊƛǎƘ  tƛŎƴƛŎ at 
Chisholm Catholic Primary School, 
30 Collith Avenue, South Windsor. 

Our day of festivities will commence with Mass at 
9.30 am in the School grounds followed by   
morning tea; lunch and activities for all the      
family, young and old. 

Wednesday 
18th November 

Thanksgiving High Tea at 10.30 am 
ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ άǎŜŀǎƻƴŜŘ ŎƛǘƛȊŜƴǎέ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ  
Parish (aged 60 and over) at               
St, Matthews Church Hall. 

Food and entertainment will be prepared and 
provided for our High Tea by Bede Polding     
Catholic College. 

Here are the essential details for the 175 year anniversary celebrations. For further  

details please contact the Parish office 4577 3073.  





 

Last Saturday the 8 th  August we celebrated the Feast of St Mary of the Cross MacKillop. 

Mary was born in Melbourne in 1842 and died in Sydney on the 8th August 1909.  In 1866 

Mary opened the first Saint Joseph's School in a disused stable in Penola.  Young women 

came to join Mary, and so the Congregation of the Sisters of St Joseph was begun. Mary 

and these early Sisters, together with other Religious Orders and Lay Teachers of the 

time, had a profound influence on the forming of Catholic Education as we have come to 

know and experience it today. She also opened Orphanages, Providences to care for the 

homeless and destitute both young and old.  

Maryõs motto in life was òNever see a need without doing something about itó 
 

This coming Saturday the 15th August the Church celebrates the Feast Day of the          

Assumption of Our Lady when the Holy Mother, "having completed her course of her earthly 

life, was assumed body and soul into heavenly glory". The Assumption signals the end of 

Mary's earthly life and marks her return to heaven to be reunited with Jesus.  

The Virgin Mary must have known that her submission to God's plan would cost her. If  

nothing else, she knew she would be disgraced as an unwed mother. She must have thought 

that Joseph would divorce her, or worse yet, he might even have her put to death by     

stoning. Mary may not have considered the full extent of her future suffering. She may not 

have imagined the pain of watching her beloved child bear the weight of sin and die a      

terrible death on the  cross. Still, she willingly submitted to God's plan.  

 

Can we willingly accept God's plan? Can we even rejoice in God's plan, like Mary did, 
when we know that it will cost us dearly?  
 

We continue to pray for the children preparing for their Reconciliation  

over the upcoming weeks.  

 

Reconciliation Dates :  

Parent Information Session Tuesday 18th August ð Chisholm Primary School 7:30pm  

Parent Information Session Wednesday 19th August ð St Matthewõs Church 7:30pm  

Enrolment Ceremony Saturday 29th August St Matthewõs Church ð 6pm Mass Enrolment 

Ceremony Sunday 30th August St Matthewõs Church ð 9am Mass Enrolment Ceremony    

Sunday 30th August Chisholm Primary Hall ð 9:30am Mass  

 

We look forward to welcoming our Fathers, Grandfathers and special visitors to our special 

Liturgy on Friday 28 th  August.  Please see the invitation for details.  

 

Wishing you a wonderful week ahead. Enjoy your time with your loved ones.  

 

God Bless 

Sharon Mizzi  

Religious Education Coordinator  

 

 

 

 




